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Loving one another, building each other up 

 

1st July 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Wrap Around Care Offer 
 
Following the Governments directive that all schools should be offering wrap around care from 8.00 a.m. 
to 6.00 p.m. each school day by September 2026 we once again ask for parents to let us know if this is a 
facility that they would use. All services need to be financially viable and will be funded by parental 
payments only.   
 
Our aim would be to start a wrap-around-care service from November 2024 if parents are interested in 
using it. This would be a paid for breakfast club running from 8.00 a.m. to 8.40 a.m. and paid for after 
school club running from 3.10 p.m. to 6.00 p.m. Initially this will be open to children in Reception through 
to Year 6.  
 
All clubs will need to be booked and paid for in advance of the day. We anticipate charges to be in the 
region of £4.50 - £5.50 per hour or part hour.  
 
If you are interested in using our wrap around care facility I would be grateful if you could complete our 
survey, link below by 4.00 p.m. Monday 8th July 2024.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/2wWM5DmW6z 
 
Many thanks 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher  
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